BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

BORN

HIRSCH - Mark and Tracy are pleased to announce the arrival of their first born son, Tanner William. Born at the Joseph Brant Hospital, Burlington, Ontario on January 19, 1999 at 7:38 a.m., weighing 7 lbs. 8 oz. Tanner is the second grandchild for Maria and John Van Elsywk of Millgrove, Ontario, the first grandchild for Beverley and Marvin Hirsch of Waterdown, Ontario and the second great-grandson for Wilma Hirsch of Rockburn, Quebec.

DIED

SHERRY, Mary - Miss Mary Sherry, formerly principal at St-Joseph's School in Huntingdon, passed away at the Barrie Memorial Hospital Thursday, February 25, 1999 at the age of 75. She will be dearly remembered by her family, her sister Ida (Carl Duhaime), sister-in-law Beatrice, 8 nieces and nephews, 10 grand nieces and nephews. She was predeceased by her brother Charles and sister Anna. Visitation will be held Thursday, March 4 from 2-4 and 7-9 p.m. and Friday, March 5 from noon at Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Funeral Home, 170 Chateauguay St, Huntingdon. Funeral mass will be held Friday, March 5 at 2 p.m. at St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon. Cremation following.

CARD OF THANKS

I wish to thank my family and friends who visited me in the hospital and everyone who sent cards, gifts and best wishes. A special thanks to Dr. Geukjian and the nurses of the Barrie Memorial emergency room and the second floor for their wonderful care. Thank you also to my friends at St. Andrew's United Church in Hemmingford.

Leah Pedersen

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to express our sincere thanks for all the kindnesses and support shown to our family at the time of our mother's death. Thank you also for the excellent care Mother received while residing at the Centre d'Accueil in Ormstown.

The Stark Family

My grateful thanks of Dr. Blonde for his care at all hours, also many thanks to the nursing staff on the Third Floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their cheerfulness and dedicated care often under stressful times. Special thanks to Sylvie, the Physiotherapist for her patience, encouragement and care, who taught me how to walk again with my new knee. A fond remembrance of my 96-yearold roommate Mrs. Lorna Simms whose company and encouragement and bright mind will remain in my memory always. Also thanks to her son Lorne whose daily visits and dry wit brightened the long days and to his wife Clara for her lemon pies and pickles. Special thanks to Kelly and Francis, also Tammy and Debbie not forgetting the children whose visits brightened my days at the hospital. My thanks to family and friends for visits, cards and flowers. To my son Craig for caring for my animals and house. I am so happy to be home egain.

Pat Shearer (Jones)